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February 25, 2025

Mr. Rapp

At our regularly scheduled meeting on November 26, 2024 the
Sons of the American Legion Squadron 119 in Largo unanimously
voted to endorse Ken Arrant to the High Office of Florida
Detachment’s Sargent-At-Arms.

Ken was our commander for 2 years in 2011 and 2012. Since
then, he has held the office of Sargent-At-Arms of Squadron 119.
Mr. Arrant is currently serving as District 16’s Sargent-At-Arms.

For God and Country,
ichael Bowen Robert Kastner
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